

## Monday, Wednesday and Friday Class

- -Big change will take place once we return from Christmas break. When the children arrive to school they will have work waiting for them to do. This will need to be completed before they can play. We feel this routine will better prepare them for kindergarten.
- -We will continue to work on the letter of the week along with counting and rhyming. Please continue working on the homework with your child each week.
- -This month we will be learning all about winter along with many other fun topics!

## **Tuesday and Thursday Class**

- We will continue working on the alphabet, counting, learning the proper way to hold a pencil and scissors.
- -We are also working on manners and how important it is to use them. Please encourage your child to use their "magic words" at home. (Please and Thank You). . .Also how important it is to "Treat others the way you want to be treated."

## **Both Classes**

- -Return from break Friday, Jan 4th
- -If public schools are closed due to inclement weather then we are also closed.
- If public schools are delayed then we go on time.
- -A Valentine's name list will be going home this month. Your child will need to have a card for each one of their classmates and teachers.
- -Thank you everyone for all the donations that were sent in for the shoeboxes, angel trees and food boxes!
- -We would also like to thank everyone for the wonderful gifts we received for Christmas.

## **Birthdays**

Tulson- January 4th

Julie- January 17<sup>th</sup>

Anistyn –January 29<sup>th</sup>

Reagan K - January 30th

